
          
 

Guidance Notes for Parents & Guardians 

U14 Age Category 

 
Thank you very much for coming to this Junior Tour event. To help us with the smooth running of the day 

we would be grateful if you could read and adhere to the following guidance notes. 

Parents/Guardians Role on the Golf Course 

You are very welcome to watch your player on the golf course but please try to keep a reasonable distance 
from play at all times. 
 
You may help with ball spotting and searching but other than that please do not communicate with the 
player except in an emergency. 
 
Please do not give players any advice. 

 
Rules 
 
The U14 category will be played in accordance with the Rules of Golf. 

 

Safety 
 
Please take care when on the golf course; stand a reasonable distance away from players (preferably either 
to the side or behind) when they are playing their shots. If you see a ball heading towards another person 
please shout ‘fore’ as a warning.   

 

Thank you for your help we hope you will enjoy the competition 

 Golf Union of Wales Championship Committee 

 

 


